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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2019 8:40 AM
To: 'Shirley Noel'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket 20180046-EI | Comments from a fed up Floridian 

Good Morning, Ms. Noel. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20180046, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: AARP Florida [mailto:flaarp@aarp.org] On Behalf Of Shirley Noel 
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2019 8:39 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 20180046-EI | Comments from a fed up Floridian  
 
 
Mar 8, 2019 
 
Public Service Commission PSC, PSC, 
FL 
 
Dear Public Service Commission PSC,, 
 
Florida Power & Light gets a $649.6 million tax cut and wants to reward its investors, not its customers? 
 
I've had enough of FPL's corporate greed and I deserve lower electric rates. 
 
As a Floridian age 50+, I'm fed up that Florida Power & Light is getting a massive tax cut and is passing those savings to 
shareholders. 
Customers across the U.S. have enjoyed lower bills as a result of a tax savings. We should too. 
 
I'm a FL resident age 75 plus.  Just this month, two of my monthly costs increased. It sure would be nice to get a positive 
surprise once in a while when I open my mail.  Limited income does not increase any where near as fast as expenses 
increase. Please do the right thing. 
The wealthy have more than is NEEDED and we, the middle class, are in NEED.  Let your conscious be your guide, again, 
please make the human choice.  Thank you. 
Shirley Noel 
5051 Crawfordsville Dr. 
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Port Charlotte, FL 
33948 
 
With skyrocketing healthcare, housing prices and minimal increases in Social Security, a decrease in monthly bills add up 
for people like me. 
We need lower rates, now! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Shirley Noel 
5051 Crawfordsville Dr. 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 
(207) 409-5706 
runawayshirl@embarqmail.com 
 
 




